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Bingham Primary School and Nursery 

7th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Staffing updates 

In September we will be having a change of roles for some staff, alongside welcoming 

some new teachers, and saying goodbye to Miss Brierley who will be leaving school in 

July. Miss Brierley is relocating and has secured a teaching post in a school local to her 

new home. We will be incredibly sad to see Miss Brierley leave. She has been a real asset 

to BPS and will certainly be missed by staff, parents and of course the children. I am sure 

you will join me in wishing her all the very best with her future career. 

Class Teachers for September 2023 

Class Teaching Staff 

Reception Miss Hancock 

Year 1 Miss Allenby 

Year 2 Mr Blankley-Woods 

Year 3/4 Miss Hart and Mrs Murphy 

Year 5/6 Mr Fisher 

Miss Allenby, Mrs Murphy, and Mr Fisher are welcomed as new members of staff. They will 

all be available to meet the children on our school transition day, which is the 14th July. An 

introduction to new staff will be on the website soon! 

Miss Mitchell will be continuing in her SENCO role in the mornings and covering classes in 

the afternoon sessions. 

Miss Wells and Miss Dewey will be supporting Miss Hancock in Reception and Mrs Archer 

and Miss Mays will be continuing to work across the school, supporting classes and 

children. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Gayle Ellis, Headteacher 

 
 


